Trustees' Monthly Report Sep 2023

- Lighting Bulbs in the meeting room have been replaced. Some flickering still
 persistent, we will fix it.
- Access codes: If you have completed the probationary period (6 months) then
 please reach out to Anil for the access codes. Please verify your eligibility from
 Line and VP Membership
- 101 Garage door inoperable we are getting the same company who dos
 102 door repairs to fix the issue
- Mens Room: The issue in one of the urinals in the mens room seems to be with the flush valve. The valve seems to be broken and overfilling. We will replace it.
- Bunk Room One of the bed slats seems to be broke. We will replace it.
- HVAC System: Trustees are working with Oxford Energy to replace the HVAC system. Oxford energy is evaluating the situation and considering the option to donate /sponsor the all or some units of HVAC.
- If the members observe any issues that relate to the building then please email trustees@plainsbororescuesquad.org to bring it to the attention of the Trustees.
- Good job members!! Please continue to maintain general good practices of cleanliness as this a shared space.